
HORSEMAN’S GREEN GUILD and COMMUNITY NEWS DROP        

                                      May to June 2022 

The A Frame will REMIND you BUT - BOOK IN ADVANCE – it helps us cater for YOU! 

 

Thursday May 5th – is Election Day – sorry NO Activity Group sessions on this day. 

 

Sat May 7th the Green Fingers Gardening Club will meet in the Hall at 10.00am. Look forward to 
learning about hanging basket planting and then visit a local garden at Clandoyin House.  NO club 
in June due to Jubilee Celebrations. For further information contact Jackie 07887988732 
 

Lads Night This wildly popular activity group continues with its meetings and adventures! 
Whilst normally the first Weds of the month, May gathering is on the 11th. Meet at 6.30 pm 
at the Hall and then it’s off to The White Horse in Overton for a meal and lads chatter.          

Canoeing exploits take place on May 14th, (other exploits planned). Weds. June 1st is in 
the Hall at 6.30pm for the usual lads’ games and a chat. Remember bring your 

own liquid refreshment.  Contact Gareth through the Lads Night WhatsApp group or email                              
gareth.edwards4@aol.co.uk 

     
Thurs May 12th, & 26th it’s  ZUMBA workout with Amanda. A 45 minute session starting 
at 9.00am.  This dance/keep fit class is for all abilities including beginners. £5 per        
session, but please you MUST book before the day on 07714462685. Zumba sessions  

continue on June 2nd, 9th, 23rd and 30th  

 Choir time with The Green Singers.  Sessions are generally the first three Thursdays of each 
month, (NOT May 5th) so, June too, from 6.30 to 8.00pm. You don’t have to be talented to be a part 
of this Choir – just enjoy a good social sing along!   Just £5 per session – great for your health and 
wellbeing. New recruits always welcome – the three men would like more company!  For further 
information contact Jackie on 07887988732 

Mon. May 16th and June 13th  the Wrexham Mobile Library Service will visit the hall 
10.30am to 11.30am. New members welcome but contact the mobile library service prior 
to the visit. If you’d like to use the Library but are house bound, don’t worry, just contact 
the service. Phone 01978 840328 or email ML@wrexham.gov.uk  Please note: The service 
will contact users to confirm or amend dates and times. 

It’s another NEW one – BOOK CLUB. We’ve listened to you asking for something in the 
day, so why not give this a try? Julie has kindly agreed to start the ball rolling. We thought 
it might be an idea to try and tie it in with the Library Van visit, (BUT you don’t have to use 
the service to attend this). The first one is Mon May 16th at 11.15am. Come on down and 
check it out or chat with Julie on 830293 

Weds May 18th it’s the all new: Ladies Night! And what a night they had in April! Meet at 
7.00pm in the Hall. Small fee of £3.00pp for refreshments and a drink. Come along with a 
few newspapers. Curious? Then pop on down to the Hall. Planning of future activities in pro-
cess ideas include: ladies pampering, bowling and nattering. Mark May 18th and June 15th as 
important dates in your diary. (The third Wednesday each month)  Contact Chris on 
07585118763 to register your interest 
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Thurs.  May 19th transform an ornament that is broken or no longer liked with decoupage, so 

it becomes something very special to you. June 16th use one simple crochet stitch and ‘yarn’ 

made from old t-shirts to make table mats and ‘stash bags’. What wonderful ideas! Sessions 

are 9.30am to 12.30pm.  Small fee of £5 to cover costs. Don’t forget you can just drop in for a 

chat and coffee. You don’t have to get hands on. Contact Andrea on 830710 for more information and to register. 

Fri May 20th –Postponed twice, now finally, Between Mouthfuls! The thespians in our community 
take to the stage again for this short one Act play by Alan Ayckbourn. Set in a restaurant it involves 
two couples and a waiter. We thought this would aptly accompany a light supper menu planned for 
the evening at only £7.50 pp. Bar available. This MUST be booked in advance.  Limited number of 
places and we’re sure to sell out! Doors open at 7.00pm for a 7.30pm start. Monies raised for Hall 
Fund.  Contact Andrea on 830710, or Hilary on 830397 

Sun June 5th- Platinum Jubilee Celebration – Horseman’s Green residents unite for a community 
gathering at our Community Hall. Bring your own picnic and drinks. The “marquee” will be up, 
some games will be out. Come and have a social, and celebrate 70 years of Queen Elizabeth II.  It’s 
all FREE. 2.00pm to 4.00pm. 

Fri June 10th join guide and friend Barry Probin for a visit to Whixall Moss and Marlot 
Nature Reserve. Barry is an amateur naturalist and photographer. Meet at 1.00pm at Roundthorn 
Bridge for an afternoon’s stroll spying out all manner of butterfly and insect life. After coffee, cake and 
a chat at the Whixall Marina.  Please register interest with Barbara, 830324 

Sat. June 18th Posh Coffee and homemade cake.  The Green Café will open its doors once again 
at 10.30 until 12.00 noon. Why not pop along for a cup of delicious coffee or a special tea? Only 
£2.50 and all the refills you want! Feedback on the Questionnaire and a discussion on the hall       
at 11.00am. Donations of cakes on the day gratefully received. Please book in advance.       
Contact: Barbara 830324 to offer cakes/book a table. Monies for Hall fund. 

Fri June 24th – enjoy an evening being entertained by our very own Green Singers ably trained 
and accompanied by Dan. Entrance is £5.00 for choir and £7.00 for non members. Free drink 
to help lubricate the vocal cords, refills of wine or beer for a donation. Refreshments of 
cheese, pate and crusty bread. Doors open at 6.45 pm for 7-9pm. Monies raised to Hall fund.  

 Thanks go to: our growing list of volunteers and helpers including our teams of cleaners who 
keep the hall sparkling; Julie Jones for writing up our Facebook postings after events and      
agreeing to start the Book Club; our catering wiz queen, Jackie – how does she do it? Andrea for 

keeping us legal; Chris & Colin for keeping the Hall and grounds looking good and of course YOURSELF – for just 
supporting us.                                   
Other Bits and Bobs: the Hall Working Group and the Trustees would like to say a HUGE thanks to you all for re-
sponding to the questionnaire. We have collated your responses and will get back to you with the results.       
Volunteers please – yes, we’re still looking for HELP!  Our list of people willing to help in whatever capacity is 
growing, but it will never be too big. Interested? Then please give Barbara a call on 830324                                                                               
Want to hire the Hall for a PARTY? Check out the website: horsemansgreencommunity.co.uk 

Family and Friends pop up Pub Night; Sat July 23rd Posh Coffee; Tues. Aug 9th AGM of The Community 
Group; and  Defibrillator Training tba. 

IF you would like to attend any of the above but don’t have transport to HG just ring any number 
above.  Don’t be shy, give things a try. You might just enjoy yourself! 

 


